
 

Dates for your diary: 

26-27th February – parents’ evenings (except 

Year 2 will be doing 27th and 28th February). 

Please book via ParentMail 

7.03.24 World Book Day in School. 

13.03.24 EYFS/KS1 stay and play – 2.30pm 

15.03.23 Comic relief, Space camp (Year 2) 

19.03.23 PTA easter bingo event 6pm – 

everyone welcome 

20.03.24 KS1/EYFS bonnet parade, egg 

decorating and Easter afternoon – all welcome 

2pm 

21.03.24 Year 3 and 4 easter play for parents 

2pm 

The PTA has a number of exciting events 

planned such as afternoon tea for 

mothering/carers Sunday, key rings, discos and 

even craft nights and pantomimes.  Watch their 

socials for more details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Attendance will continue to be a key focus of this academic year.  

We will monitor all children’s attendance as children who are in 

school, learn more and are more equipped for life-long 

experiences.  This week’s attendance is as follows: 

Reception  100% 

Year 1 98% 

Year 2  96% 

Year 3  99% 

Year 4 97% 

Year 5 93% 

Year 6 A 95% 

Year 6 B 97% 

 

COMIC RELIEF 

15.03.24 

The school council have met and would like to propose the 

following.  Please can children come into school in their 

own choice of clothes, bringing in a donation to comic 

relief.  There will also be a joke competition, so please 

practise your best jokes and we will share them. 

This will be a really funny day hopefully!  

BEING IN SCHOOL REALLY MATTERS 

We are starting to look at our 100% weekly 

attendees.  Being in school really matters and we 

want to celebrate those that have achieved 100% 

each week. 

 

Head’s Lines 
 

 

Friday 23rd February 2024 

WORLD BOOK DAY - Thursday 7th March 

We will be celebrating my favourite day of the year 

again this year.  School will be flooded with wizards, 

cats and Wallys.  As always, we do not want you to 

buy anything new, so we will operate a donation 

clothes rail after half term, where you can pass on 

costumes that are just too small for others to use.  

We are also asking for as many book donations as 

possible so children can go home with a whole bag 

of new books for a small donation… thank you. 

 

CLASS DOJO 

 

ClassDojo is an app that will allow staff to share activities 

that are happening in class, send messages and collect 

points to celebrate all of their achievements. 

Children will bring the letters home to ask you to 

download the app, please try to do this before parents’ 

evening and we can then help you if you are having any 

issues with this.  
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